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For your Consideration:  We're Back!!! 
Despite this weekend's storm, there are signs that the summer season is coming.  Here 
are some things on my mind as we head towards June. 
 
1) PEG DATES: The  Peg Dates for 2022 as far as I know are posted on the homepage 
of the new website (scroll down). If you have Peg Date Confirmations, please forward 
them to SouthernMassSailing@GMail.com . Help SM Sailing help you publicize your 
regatta. 
 
2) BOARD MEETINGS: The SM Sailing Board met in executive session on Thursday 
January 27, 2022.  Minutes from that meeting are posted on the SM Sailing website.  At 
that meeting, the Board approved the Spring meeting schedule. Those meetings are 
open to all.  More voices make for a better organization. 
 
3) INSTRUCTOR TRAINING: It is time to start thinking about US Sailing Instructor and 
Coach Training.  
a) LEVEL 1: For those seeking a level-1 certification, it is a two-step process again this 
year.  Step one is an online 10-day course.  Those courses have already started - I 



 

taught one last week - and additional courses are scheduled to start every Friday until 
the middle of July.  The online class must be completed before you can attend the 2-day 
in-person class.  Don't wait.  Get your instructors started on the process now. 
 
b) LEVEL 2: The Level-2 Instructor course is still a 2-day in-person course. I hope to 
offer two in June as well. More to come 
 
c) HOST A COURSE: Want to host a course (level-1 or Level-2) at your facility?  

• Check to see if your facility has the necessary criteria. 
• Fill out the host form to let US Sailing know of your interest. Here is the link. 
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